
New York State Association of College Music Programs  
Annual Meeting 

Saturday, September 13, 2014 
LIU Post, Brookville, NY 

 
 
 
 

Schedule 

 

Friday, September 12 

7:00pm  Dinner at Ruth’s Chris Steakhouse 
600 Old Country Rd., Garden City, NY 11530 (516) 222-0220 
Reservation is under NYSACMP.  ruthschrislongisland.com 

 
Saturday, September 13 
Tilles Center for the Performing Arts 

LIU Post, 720 Northern Blvd., Brookville, NY 11548 

8:30am     Coffee and Breakfast  
9:00am     First Session  
10:00am   Performances 
11:00am   Campus Tour 

 
Great Hall, Winnick House 
12:00pm   Lunch   

1:00pm     Second Session 

2:30pm     Business Meeting 

3:30pm     Adjourn 
 
Lodging: Holiday Inn Westbury 

369 Old Country Rd, Carle Place, NY 11514  (516) 997-5000   
Mention NYSACMP to receive $189 group rate.  
hiwestbury.com 

John is an Associate Professor  

at the State University of New  

York College at Buffalo's  

International Center for Studies in Creativity and a Visiting Profes-

sor at the International Business School at the Universidad de La 

Sabana, Colombia where as part of a team they focus on teaching 

and researching the science of creativity, training and developing 

leadership, and facilitating creative thinking and problem solving. 

Organizations that have benefited from his training, organizational 

development approaches, coaching and facilitation include: IBM, 

Mattel Toys, Transitions Optical, Quaker Oats, Pfizer,  Kraft 

Foods, Coca Cola, National Science Foundation, and NASA, 

among others.  John has presented his work in 22 countries, has     

co-authored journal articles and book chapters in business, and was 

accepted into the Fulbright Senior Specialist Program in Business. 

Guest Speaker: 
Dr. John F. Cabra 
Associate Professor 
SUNY Buffalo State 

The Opportunities And Challenges Of Emerging  
Technology In Higher Education:  

Managing The Emotional Side Of Change 
 

Please Join Us!   
For more information please contact the LIU Post Department  

of Music at 516.299-2475 or post-music@liu.edu.  Please RSVP 

for meeting by Friday, September 5th, and indicate if you'll be  

attending the Friday dinner.  Lodging needs to be reserved  

no later than August 25th.  

School of Visual and Performing Arts 
Department of Music 

mailto:post-music@liu.edu

